
710 ON YOUR DIAL - 1000 WATTS 

April 17, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to confirm your report con- 
cerning recepti .)n of our equipment 
tests on 710 kc on the morning of 
April l4, 1947. 

Thank you very much for the interest 
you have shown in our station. 

Very truly y3urs, 

L. C. Davis, Chief neer 
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